
Seth Soorajmull Jalan Girls’ College  
8/9, Bankim Chatterjee Street, Kolkata – 700 073  

E-mail: ssjalancollege@yahoo.co.in • Website: https://ssjalangirlscollege.org.in 

  
Ref. No.   ……………..……                                                                    Date …...………………    

 

Tender Notice, dated: 20.11.2022 
 
 

Quotations are invited from the reputable firms for ACP Board Fitting 

in the main stage with the following specifications: 

 Setting up 8 ACP boards, size 10 ft. by 4 ft. to be supplied by the 

college  

 Iron pipes and other accessories for setting up, to be supplied by the 

vendor 

Quotations in sealed envelopes clearly mentioning on top the name of the 
tenderer must reach the office of the college by 27th November, 2022. 

 

 
 

Chandana Dutta 

[Prof. Chandana Dutta] 
Teacher-in-Charge 

Seth Soorajmull Jalan Girls’ College 

8/9, Bankim Chatterjee Street, 
Kolkata: 700073 

 
 

 

 


